
To Whom I may concern 
 
I would like to lodge my objection to the proposed quarry on the edges of the villages of 
Cookley and Wolverley.

  However I 
would like you to consider to other reasons. 
 
Road Safety concerns documented by the council  
My two children attend Wolverley High School.  We were written to by the head, Mr 
Thomas last year, to be informed that, the local council have declared the road to the 
school as ‘unsafe for walking’.  

entrance that would be caused by the quarry.  This is not just an emotional parental 
opinion, this is a documented fact.  The council have arranged for Diamond Buses to 
double their buses on the 9S route because the road is currently not safe and 
pavements not adequate.  �“�����\�Ù�\���e�j�Í�e���:�2�Ù���\�Ù�è�+�ô�Í�X�+�…�Ù�:�2�+�…�Ù���:���2���Ù�e�:�Ù���ô�e�Ù�\�����2���±�è�Í�2�e�+�…�Ù�1�:�X�ô�Ù
dangerous for children walking from school into cookley, and beyond to the other side of 
the Wolverhampton road, and there are many of those doing so every day.  Please do 
not put our children at risk. (See screenshots of communication from the Head Master 
attached including map of unsafe routes - �è�:�2�±�X�1�ô�î�Ù�æ�…�Ù�e���ô�Ù�è�:�j�2�è���+�ý 
 
 
Economic impact on citizens and commuters  
I work for a global investment bank based in Birmingham and have done for some 
years.  When we decided on Cookley as the place to live, it was clear that the majority of 
people who moved up from London were recommended to commute from 



 
 









 


